Supplemental Item One
I :..4 NAPA COUNTY
7, FARM BUREAU

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

August 7, 2023

Brendon Freeman

Executive Officer

Local Agency Formation Commission of Napa County
1754 Second Street, Suite C

Napa, California 94559

Dear Mr. Freeman:

As it relates to AB 399 on your agenda this afternoon {ltem 6C, Legislative Report), please note
the Napa County Farm Bureau is opposed to AB 399 joining opposition from the California Farm
Bureau, a number of county farm bureaus throughout California and other agricultural
organizations.

if you have any questions about this legistation, please don’t hesitate to contact us.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
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Ryan Klobas
Chief Executive Officer

811 Jefferson St, Napa, CA 94559 | 707.224.5403 | info@napafarmbureau.org | napafarmbureau.org
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